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 Circular to Member States and Associate Members 

 

Dear Members, 

Re: Postponement of the Virtual Launch of the 4th Edition of the ATU Africa Innovation Challenge to 2nd 

October 2024 

Dear Members, 

The African Telecommunications Union (ATU) wishes to inform you that the virtual launch of the 4th Edition of the ATU Africa 

Innovation Challenge, originally scheduled for 27th September 2024, has been postponed due to unforeseen circumstances. 

The event will now take place on 2nd October 2024 at 11:30 am – 1:00 pm (EAT). 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by this change and trust it will not affect your participation. As always, 

your presence is highly valued, and we look forward to your continued engagement in this important initiative. 

The 4th Edition of the ATU Africa Innovation Challenge remains dedicated to identifying and supporting young African 

innovators who are developing ground-breaking Artificial Intelligence (AI) solutions. This challenge continues to be a 

cornerstone of our efforts to foster innovation across the continent and empower the next generation of tech leaders. 

Details of the Virtual Launch: 

• Date: 2nd October 2024 

• Time: 11:30 am – 1:00 pm (EAT) 

• Platform: Zoom 

• Registration Link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErduyorzkvEtUcLZmHZiNAM6UizFj5IzDK  

Your participation in the launch event will be highly valued. We encourage all member states to promote the challenge within 

their respective countries to ensure wide participation by eligible young innovators. 

For any further inquiries or assistance regarding the event, please contact the ATU Programme Coordinator, Mrs. Alice Koech, 

at a.koech@atuuat.africa. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John OMO 
Secretary General 
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